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Dear Bobcat Families,

	We are looking for parent volunteers to become homeroom parents. As a homeroom parent, you will be able to meet your child’s classmates, experience your child’s interactions with their teacher and peers and most of all, see the pride in your child’s face when you are there to share special times with their class. 
	All parents and guardians are encouraged to volunteer. It is a wonderful opportunity to contribute to your child’s classroom. Homeroom Parents help to plan and execute parties as well as coordinate communication between the PTO, faculty and parents. 
	
C.W. & Nickie Schoolcraft
PTO Co-Presidents
cnskoolie@embarqmail.com

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

HOMEROOM PARENT VOLUNTEER FORM

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________
Teacher: ______________________Grade: ___________________
Your Name: _____________________________________________
Phone: _________________________________________________
Email: __________________________________________________

_____I’m sorry, I’m unable to contribute at this time, but would like to receive classroom and/or PTO communications by phone or email.
_____I’m sorry, I’m unable to attend classroom events, but I am willing to support the homeroom parents with party items, snacks, supplies, etc.
_____Yes, I would like to volunteer to assist with classroom events and will be able to attend some if not all events.
_____Yes, I am willing to volunteer and be the Homeroom Parent Class Coordinator. I understand I will be the primary communicator between homeroom parent volunteers, the teacher and the PTO. I will be responsible for receiving and distributing information as needed by the teacher and PTO. In addition, I will organize volunteers to attend and provide for classroom events. 





